
The East Haddam Lakes Association will hold its next meeting at 7:00 P.M., Monday, August 24, 2015 at the Pavilion at Lake Hayward (214 Lake Shore Road - you will likely need to use Colchester in your GPS).  Kathy and Ken Klein plan to attend but have been traveling so asked that I send out the meeting announcement. Light refreshments will be available.

It has been an interesting spring and summer in the East Haddam lakes community with a Moodus public meeting in July and the Bashan drawdown for the dam repair (and the very slow lake refill) to name a couple of the more prominent issues.  There is much to talk about, share information and compare notes on, and strengthen our contacts among the lakes.  It certainly appears more important than ever that we work collaboratively to address our lake issues.

Please make every effort to attend.  If you have any questions or agenda items, please let me know.

Thank you.

- Randy Miller
[bookmark: _GoBack]
